
Albany Township Recreation Board

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday August 5th 2024, at 

7:30

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski, 

Members Absent: Sandra Wessner, Steve Wade

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Lucy Muth motioned to adjourn meeting, Renee Olszewski Seconded this, Stephen Hamm 

voted yes.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:20pm

Next Meeting September 9th, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

1.  Picnic Tables: Positive feedback on the newly installed picnic tables.
2.  911 Signage:

Lucy made a motion to ensure appropriate signage for 911 accessibility at both the Albany Park entrance 
and the back entrance, including the provision of an address.
Renee seconded the motion.

3.  Purple Martin House Grant:
Steve Wade communicated with Gilmore Henley Grant regarding a Purple Martin house.
Lucy motioned recommend to apply for the grant from Gilmore Henley for the Purple Martin House.
Renee seconded the motion.

4.  Fall Mowing Schedule: Needs to be discussion with the supervisors about the fall mowing schedule.
5.  Thistle Control:

Steve motioned to recommend the application of Milestone to address thistle infestation.
Renee seconded the motion.

6.  Spray Applicator License:
Steve motioned to recommend replacing Todd Bauman with Steve Wade for the spray applicator license 
going forward.
Renee seconded the motion.

7.  Deed for Donated Land:
You were informed that the deed for the donated land has been accepted.


